Janusny 15, 1976

Jean R. Grant Honnen
Mechanical Engineening Depl.
CAMPUS

Dear Jean:

We wish to acknowfedge neceipt of yourn Letter of Becember 17, 1975.
The Executive have noted its content.

There will be discussion of the issues of union membership and
democracy 4in upcoming newsletters - keep an eye out for Zhem.

Sincerely,

-

Peggy Smith

Union Organizen

on behalf of the Executive of
AUCE Local 1



